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From: Lenart, Brett
To: Alanis, Sarah
Subject: FW: Resignation from planning commission
Date: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 1:21:18 PM

See below.
 
Brett Lenart, AICP | Planning Manager (he/him)

blenart@a2gov.org | Direct (734) 794-6000 #42606 | General (734) 794-6265 | www.a2gov.org

 
From: Sadira Clarke  
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 1:19 PM
To: Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org>
Cc: Disch, Lisa <LDisch@a2gov.org>; Kelley, Hank <HKelley@a2gov.org>; Wonwoo Lee

Subject: Resignation from planning commission

 

 
Hi all,
 
Due to an upcoming relocation outside the city I am resigning from planning commission
effective immediately. 
I greatly appreciate the opportunity to serve on Planning Commission over the past few years.
I want to share my appreciation for city staff and my fellow commissioners for their dedication
and good work towards a more inclusive and sustainable future. I look forward to seeing the
city continue its progress.
 
Thank you,
Sadira 
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